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Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have come to the end of another fantastic term and I thank you all for all your contributions and 
support in giving your children the best possible platform to their learning.  It was great to see so many of 
you at Thrilling Thursday yesterday, we had lots of great activities going on from building towers that 
turned into Christmas trees, space rockets, lighthouses and more, to planting seeds in the forest, to 
sculpting clay and much, much more! I hope you enjoyed it as much as the children did and you continue to 
be impressed by the progress they are making in their learning too.  
 

The Year 6 children had a wonderful few days away on their Summer Stayaway at Hill End this week; some 
very tired adults and children arrived back to school yesterday after having a fabulous time camping out 
and exploring the outdoors. They enjoyed some well-deserved down time after all their hard work last 
week in SATs.  
 

Another hard week for the teachers to choose who to celebrate in assembly, but we celebrated these 
children today for achieving the certificate of excellence or the values award:  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Our attendance winners this week are Year 6 with a very good 97.1%, another fabulous week for 
attendance across the school, well done everyone!  
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These children have achieved their 50 read prize and have 
chosen their own book from the vending machine: George and 
Hania in Year 1 and Jesse in Year 4.  
 

Our housepoint winners of the week, as shown in the graph, 
are Avebury. As we have come to the end of Term 5, our house 
winners for the term were announced today and show their 
badge proudly on the cup for the term, they are Avebury! As 
big well done to them and everyone for showing great values 
and learning behaviours all term.  
 
We are having some building work completed in school which is due to start during the half term break and 
continue through term 6. There will be a safety zone area in place where children will not be allowed to 
ensure their safety at all times.  You may also notice out the front of the school some builder’s vans, lorries 
deliveries etc… it is even more important that the car park is not used for dropping off children especially in 
the mornings as that will be a very busy time for builders, contractors and deliveries taking place. Please 
keep to the designated footpaths and gates for everyone’s safety. Thank you for your cooperation with 
this. The back of the school will not be affected in any way.  
 
Term 5 seems to have gone by in a flash! I hope you all 
have a lovely bank holiday weekend and a restful half 
term break; I look forward to seeing all the children back 
in school on Monday 2nd June.  Hopefully we will have 
some lovely, sunny weather to enjoy whilst we are off 
school.  
   
 

With best wishes,  
Mrs Helen Wollington 
Headteacher  
 
 

 

 
 

Upcoming diary dates: 
 

Friday 23rd May – End of Term 5 
 

Monday 2nd June – Start of Term 6 
 

Friday 13th June – Father’s Day breakfast 
8:30am  
 

Monday 16th June – Friday 20th June – Sports 
Week 
 

Friday 20th June – Sports Day and Family 
Picnic  
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